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Year 1 Westacre Warm-ups 

 

These are the areas of learning your child will be covering over the next two weeks. You 

might be able to support your child with these through practical activities, by talking to 

them about what they are learning and helping to develop their understanding. 

Weeks beginning 17th May and 24th May 

 

Maths 

We are revising work on place value. Children will be positioning numbers within 50 on number lines 

and reasoning how they know that is where they should be placed. 

We will be finding 1 more/1 less than any number within 1-50. 

The children will practise counting in 2’s and 5’s and learn about odd and even numbers. 

We will practise writing numbers to ensure they are formed correctly and correctly oriented. 

Children will familiarise themselves with how many tens and ones there are in numbers to 50 and 

practise using apparatus to represent a given number. They will practise drawing the Base 10 

apparatus to correctly represent a number. 

 

Education City activities 

Fluffy Clouds 

Don’t be Shellfish 

Snow Hope 

Literacy 

We are continuing to use the story of Rainbow Fish as the focus for our writing. 

We are practising retelling the story verbally and will be using adjectives to describe the fish. 

The children will plan their own story with a clear beginning, middle and end. They will use their plan 

to write their story focusing on the correct use of capital letters and full stops. 

Education City activities 

Put these in order 

Duck Tales 

Park and Read 

Snow Time 


